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December 12, 2017 (9:30 a.m.) 

The Minister of Justice and Solicitor General has directed the board, under section 

17 of the Police Act, to conduct an inquiry into whether any person or entity with 

responsibilities in connection with policing (including public oversight) did, or omitted 

to do anything to interfere with, obstruct or avoid disciplinary action under the Police 

Act, relating to the conduct of Calgary Police Service officers in connection with the 

arrest of Jason Arkinstall on or about Aug. 31 2008 in Calgary, Alberta. 

The board will conduct a pre-inquiry meeting, open to the media and others, to hear 

submissions from possible participants on what processes the LERB might consider 

in conducting the inquiry.  

The meeting will be held at: 

Location: 

Calgary Airport 

Lakeview Signature Inn 

Chinook and Harvest Rooms 

Address: 

2622 39 Avenue NE 

Calgary 

If necessary, the pre-inquiry meeting will continue on Dec. 13, 2017 at the same 

location and the same start time. 



The initial inquiry hearing is tentatively scheduled for February 2018. 

An independent body established pursuant to the Police Act in 1973, the Alberta 

Law Enforcement Review Board reviews public complaints about police officer 

conduct. The board also reviews police officers’ appeals on disciplinary action. 
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